Year 10/Year 11: Remote Learning instructions for Wednesday 1st February

Dear Parents and Students in Year 10 and Year 11,

Due to the strike action planned for Wednesday, 1st February, most students will be studying at home.

Please read the guidance below for work to be completed during the Strike Day at home.

The learning will be focused on the Core subjects, English, Maths and Science using a series of PIXL Independence booklets. Each booklet contains a range of activities linked to Core topics in each subject which get progressively more challenging throughout the booklet.

Year 10 students: Your aim is to achieve 40-50 credits for each booklet Year 11 students: Your aim is to achieve 50-70 credits for each booklet.

You can choose the activity which best suits your learning need but you must aim to achieve the required number of credits.

Yours sincerely

Dr O'Brien-Coker

Deputy Head teacher Achievement, Standards and Quality of Education.